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Happy May!

The end of the school year is fast approaching!  

I will be meeting with Mrs. Woodbury this week regarding the upcoming reduction in force.  
I will let you know what I can as soon as I can.  I understand (from personal experience) 
how people are feeling, and how nerve-wracking this process is.  I will do my best to keep 
members informed.

Evaluations are being done or have been done.  Please remember that contractually every 
DYRSAA member will have an evaluation by June 15th.  If you have any questions about 
that, please contact your building rep.

There will be a general membership meeting on Thursday, May 26th at 6pm at SAE.  At this 
meeting we will elect our Executive Board officers.  Please make every effort to attend. 

I want to thank Lindsey Holt and Deb Caton for volunteering to be on our social committee!  
If you're interested in helping them, please contact them or your building rep!

See you all on May 26th!

~Judy Provencher
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Message from Nina Meyer 
our web-site chair;

Hi Everyone

I have posted a lot of 
new material under 
the "Blogs" and 
"About Us" sections 
on the website.   
Also, and more 
importantly, Deb 
Caton, the Co-Chair 
of the Social 
Committee, has put a 
question out there to 
our members on the 
blog* announcement 
concerning this 
committee. She is 
asking people to 
please respond and 
give she and Lindsay 
Holt ideas of what 
people would like to 
do together. We don't 
have a lot of time left 
before the close of 
this school year but 
they need ideas now 
to begin working on 
them for next year.  
Please take a 
moment to respond 
to her!  The blogs do 
not require anyone to 
login to the website.  
Anyone can read 
them and respond.

Reminder: the only 
places on the site 
that require a login to 
access are under the 
"Members" tab where 
our salary schedules, 
by laws and contract 
are posted.

Please check the 
website often.  I'm 
always posting new, 
interesting (I think), 
and timely 
information people 
may want to read so 
the site is updated 
frequently.  
Remember, use it or 
we lose it: the MTA 
won't host it forever if 
people don't use it.

Thank you.
Nina

 ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Next meeting

May 26

General Membership

Meeting

6:00 PM

SAE

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Check out 
Article XI
section 1

Just in case you were wondering.
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~


